
                                                                 

 
 
RUCKERS WHOLESALE & SERVICE CO. ISSUES ALLERGY ALERT ON UNDECLARED PEANUT INGREDIENT IN 
UNCLE BUCKS MAPLE NUT CANDY PEG BAGS. 
 
2/23/16 

Rucker’s Wholesale and Service Co. of Bridgeport, IL is voluntarily recalling all of Uncle Bucks Maple Nut 
candy peg bag, due to the presence of an undeclared peanut ingredient. People who have an allergy to 
peanuts run the risk of serious or life threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 

The recalled Maple Nut candy was distributed nationwide in Bass Pro Shops stores. 

The affected product is packaged in a 2.7oz, clear bag with paper header card, UPC 7 52545 07101 3.  
This includes all best by codes 010116 through 020117.  
Delivery date ranges of best by codes are, 1/1/15 through 2/22/16. 
 
 

                                                                  
 
One allergic reaction to date has been reported in connection with this problem. 

The recall was initiated following a consumer report of allergic reaction and Rucker’s discovery that 
peanut was not listed as an ingredient. 

Consumers who would like a refund, or have questions may contact Rucker’s at 618-945-2411, or 800-
663-1857 Mon – Fri 7:30AM – 4:30PM CST, or email - customerservice@ruckerscandy.com 
Consumers with an allergy to peanuts should not eat the product. 
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